Hamilton Fire Department Pensioners Association

President Treasurer Secretary Good and Welfare Coordinator
Mike Jackson Ken Cole Fred Morse Al Mitchell Mike Jackson
525-0153 679-6703 383-2410 679-5974

Meeting was held Tuesday September 11, 2012 10.30 a.m. At Macassa Bay Yacht Club.

There were 49 Pensioners in attendance.

Treasurers Report

\$3,646.88

LASTALARM

Dave Beattie

78 yrs.

Good & Welfare visited or in contact with Jack Fisher, Jim Howcroft, Tom Kearney& Harold Schatz.

A Plaque was Presented to former President Don Alford and was Thanked by the Members for his past work and assitance to the Association.

HMRF Don Skarratt next meeting planned for October 2012. Hope to discuss how much is in the Fund and how many members left.

Don Alford spoke on pre 48 members, how many still in the Plan and issues relating to them.

Chuck Wilson gave a Presentation about the HFDPA web site & explained how it is set up & easy use. HFD History Book by John Verbeek info available on web site.

Discussion on ATTTFF.F Foam used in the past at the Airport and if a Blanket WSIB Exposure Form needs to be filled out because of training in it.

Wilber Peters spoke on Disability Tax Credits and DVA Benefits and Veterans License Plates.

A Wreath will be obtain for the Association to lay at the Warplane Heritage on Remembrance Day. The Wreath is funde from Donations from the floor.

Horseshoe Pitch Tournament Thanks to Steve Morelli and Staff for a nother Great Day 2012 Champions Peter Bedford Brian House

Thanks to All who attended the Labour Day Parade.

Pensioners Stag Tuesday November 6th 2012 Band Corp Hall 7.30 p.m.

REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE Sunday November 11, 2012 James St. Armouries 9.30 a.m.

Thanks to Rick Fletcher who recorded the Minutes of the Meeting in my absence.

E Mail Contact Mike Jackson Moved contact Fred Morse Next meeting Tuesday December 11 2012 10.30 a.m. Macassa Bay Yacht Club.

Note those that cannot march please meet at the Cenotaph

Fred Morsé Sec